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Feasibility Study for improving money transfer services 

to Armenia 

 

ICMPD/MIBMA/2016-05/SER/AM 
 

 

 

The International Centre for Migration Policy Development (ICMPD) intends to award a 

service contract for a feasibility study for improving money transfer services to Armenia with 

financial assistance from the European Union. The contract notice is available at the websites 

www.mibma.eu.   

The deadline for submission of applications is 25 November 2016 at 17:00. 

 

http://www.mibma.eu/

